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College prepares for return to classes on August 24 
 
Grove City College will open for the fall semester on Monday, August 24 with protocols in place to help 
protect the health and safety of students, employees and the larger community in light of the coronavirus 
pandemic, President Paul J. McNulty ’80 announced on May 11.  
  
The President has appointed a  cross-disciplinary Fall Return Planning Committee comprised of 
administrators, faculty and staff currently working on identifying and addressing key campus and 
community concerns alongside proposed actions required for inclusion in a comprehensive plan that 
ensures an excellent academic and residential experience in the fall. Best practices involving testing, 
contact tracing, monitoring, social distancing, separation and enhanced cleaning are now under review for 
inclusion in this plan which will serve to support the College’s core functions including academic affairs, 
student activities, athletics, dining and residence halls, career services and more.   
  
Please continue to check back for additional updates as they become available. 
 


